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Body of Man Discovered in Oneida River Identified

Town of Cicero, New York — The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office reports that the body of a man discovered

floating in the Oneida River on Tuesday afternoon has been identified.

Sherift’s detectives say 31 year old Mykhailo Ivanyk Jr. of Syracuse, was identified as the man discovered dead
in the Oneida River. On Tuesday afternoon at approximately 12:15 PM, deputies were dispatched to 5153
Comstock Road in the town of Cicero after receiving a 911 call from a resident in the area reporting a possible

drowning.

Detectives investigating the incident say Ivanyk Jr. was last seen on Sunday at a friend’s house on Comstock
Road. Since then, friends and relatives had been searching the area for him prior to reporting him missing late

Monday night.
Detectives are treating the death as an apparent drowning and have found no signs of foul play. The
investigation is ongoing at this time as the Onondaga Medical Examiner’s Office will determine the official

cause of death, pending toxicology results.
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